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Communication from False Creek School and PAC to Parents, Students, and Staff 

The Power of Drawing 

Drawing is the fundamental skill of 
the visual arts that can - and should 
- be learned by all children. 

Young Rembrandts teaches the drawing skills 
children need while developing learning skills 
that give children an academic advantage in 
the classroom. 

Young Rembrandts is an art enrichment 
program that has given the power of drawing 
to thousands of young artists across the US 

and Canada! And now, we're excited to bring 
that power to the students in Vancouver, 
Burnaby and North 
Shore 

communities! 

FALL DRAWING CLASS REGISTRATION NOW 
OPEN! 

http://www.youngrembrandts.com/

 

Come Draw With Us!   

Important Upcoming Dates 

 Tuesday, October 24 
 PAC Meeting 6:30-8:00 in the library 

 Wednesday, October 25 
 Girls Volleyball practice at 8am 

 Thursday, October 26 
 Boys Volleyball practice at 8am 

 Thursday, October 26 
 Grade 6 immunization in the library 

 Tuesday, October 31st 
 Halloween Parade at 9:15 in the gym 

 Tuesday, October 31st 
 Div. 9 & 10 Seniors Lodge Fieldtrip (11am -12pm) 

Congratulations and thank you False Creek 
students, families, and friends! We raised a 
generous $3608.65 for the Terry Fox 
Foundation, a school record. During the 
campaign I had a conversation with Julie 
Trant, Isaac and Max Howitt’s mother, about 
what a special hero and role model Terry is 
for Canada. She was fortunate enough to 
have met him before he died and she rightly 
commented that Terry brought cancer into a 
conversation that was previously hidden. I 
never fail to get weepy watching, along with 

my students, the videos on UTube of his 
marathon, every single year. It’s quite 
remarkable to think about his often lonely 
and painful journey at such a young age. I 
know you all feel the same way, too. Thank 
you so much for your continued kindness and 
generosity. Co-Chairs Judith MacPherson and 
Patty Hill. 

  

Terry Fox Run 

http://go.vsb.bc.ca/schools/falsecreek/Pages/default.aspx
http://falsecreekpac.ca/
http://go.vsb.bc.ca/schools/falsecreek/Pages/default.aspx


2      False Creek Elementary Update  October 24, 2017 


